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[EXTERNAL] RE: Road Closure 5th Street between 46th Ave and Bend Q152024060A06

Aleksandra Glos <aglos@awlindustries.com>
Fri 3/1/2024 3.48 PM

To:QN02@cb.nyc.gov (CB) <QN02@ch.nyc.gov>

MJ I attachments (2 MB)

Road Closure Q152024060A06.pdf;

You don't often get email from aglos@awlindustries.com. Learn why this is important

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe. Forward suspect email to phish@oti.nyc.gov as an attachment (Click the More

button, then forward as attachment).

10-Day Notice re: Road Closure
Updated working hours

To Whom It May Concern,

This is to inform local Community Board 402, Precinct 108, FDNY and local residents that AWL
Industries, Inc. will be closing 5t Street between 46" Avenue and Bend, for two days (Tuesday and

Wednesday) during weeks of March 17! and March 24 during regular working hours of 9AM to 4PM
for replacement of tide gates located in the street.

This work was order by NYC Department of Environmental Protection and conditionally authorized by

NYC Department of Transportation. We are providing this notice to residents to minimize inconvenience
this activity may cause.

This information was emailed to:
Community Board #402
NYPD - Precinct 108
FDNY
If you have any questions please call AWL Industries, Inc at 718-388-5500

Thank you

Aleksandra Glos

AWL Industries, Inc.

460 Morgan Avenue
Brooklyn NY 11222
aglos@awlindustries.com
718-388-5500
718-215-2401 — direct dial
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